
City Begins Accepting Credit Cards for Building & Planning Fees

by Bend Weekly News Sources

On Monday, July 3rd, the city of Bend Oregon began accepting debit and credit cards as payment for City
building and planning fees.  The City will accept MasterCard and Visa credit cards, as well as debit cards
bearing the MasterCard or Visa logo. 	

 Credit card payments for building and planning fees can be made at City Hall (710 NW Wall Street) at the
ground level Permits Customer Service Center. All payments are accepted from 7:30 am to 5 pm. The City
will begin evaluating credit and debit card payments via the Internet and by mail in the near future. 	

Questions regarding the credit card payments should be directed to a city representative at 388-5528 during
the hours of 7:30 am to 5 pm, Monday through Friday
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